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Open For Business

Step One’s OASAS Program
 Step One’s newest OASAS program in Ellenville, pro-
viding licensed outpatient alcoholism and substance abuse
treatment, held its Open House on April 29th, showcasing the
renovations to the former Methodist Church parsonage
(photo above). Staff attending the Open House included
(photo below, left to right): Roger Spool (Executive Direc-
tor), Lilyan Spool (Director), Dorothy Porter (Counselor),
Vincenza Freeborne (Ellenville Program Director), Chris
Dennehy (Highland Program Director), and Kristy O’Banks
(Officer Manager).
 The Ellenville office is at 83 North Main St., Ellenville,
New York 12428 and can be reached at 845-647-5400.

Other Ulster County offices include Highland, Kingston,
and Boiceville/Woodstock. Individuals are referred to Step
One for many reasons: alcohol/drug abuse & dependence;
family marital problems; employment problems; probation &
parole referrals; court referrals; DWI/DWAI; health care
referrals; school & PINS referrals.
 Evaluation recommending treatment leads to assessment
and a comprehensive plan developed with the client.         �
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